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Good morning, 

I am writing with reference to the online meeting that took place on 23 April 2024. 

I am writing to inform you that I still have objections to the proposed solar farm. 

I have still not heard anything from Island Green Power. Therefore, I still have all the 
problems/objections as set out in the email sent to yourselves on 15 February 2024. 

Please acknowledge safe receipt of this email as I understand the Deadline for replying is 
tomorrow 30 April 2024. Please submit this urgently. 

Many thanks and regards 

Neil Andrew Elliott 




